
Infrastructure and Operations Committee Report No. 2021-01 

 

 March 9, 2021  
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The Infrastructure and Operations Committee presents Report No. IO 2020-01 

and recommends: 

“That City Council 1) approves the award of a contract to R.V. Anderson 

Associates Limited for an amount up to $340,607.00 

   (plus HST) for the provision of design services related to 

the Downtown Main Street Reconstruction; 

 

  2) authorizes the transfer of funds to the project as outlined 

in Report to Council No. CORP 2021-02 dated January 8, 

2021 by Mary-Ann Kotylak and Adam Lacombe; and 

  

  3) authorizes the pre-commitment to the 2021 Capital budget 

as outlined in Report to Council No. CORP 2021-02.” 

 

 
a) All of which is respectfully submitted.  
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